
	 1	

USNIC NEWS 
June 5, 2018 
	

 
USNIC Named to DOE Nuclear Energy Advisory Committee   

The U.S. Nuclear Industry Council (USNIC) has been appointed to the U.S. Department 
of Energy's (DOE) Nuclear Energy Advisory Committee (NEAC). 
 
The DOE's Office of Nuclear Energy announced the new appointment this week of 13 
new science, business and nuclear industry leaders to the advisory committee. 
 
NEAC meets biannually to advise the Secretary and the Assistant Secretary for Nuclear 
Energy on national policy and scientific aspects of nuclear issues of concern to DOE 
while providing Periodic reviews and recommendations on DOE's nuclear programs as 
well as stakeholder input and long-range plans, priorities, and strategies related to the 
DOE nuclear energy portfolio. 
 
The Council is the leading U.S. business consortium advocate for nuclear energy and 
promotion of the American supply chain globally. Composed of over 80 companies 
USNIC represents the "Who's Who" of the nuclear supply chain community, including 
key utility movers, technology developers, construction engineers, manufacturers and 
service providers. USNIC encompasses eight working groups and select task forces. For 
more information visit www.usnic.org.  
 
### 
 
DOE Announcement: https://www.energy.gov/ne/articles/doe-s-office-nuclear-energy-
appoints-new-members-nuclear-energy-advisory-committee 
 
 
Contact Information: 
Caleb Ward (caleb.ward@usnic.org | 202-332-8845)  
 
 
 


